
DONATION BY  NOMURA GROUP 
TOWARDS DISASTER RECOVERY EFFORTS  FOR THE BAHAMAS 

 
Nomura Group donated Ten Thousand United States Dollars (USD$10,000) to the 
National Emergency Management Agency (NEMA) of the Commonwealth of The 
Bahamas for the disaster recovery and rebuilding efforts of the Commonwealth of The 
Bahamas.                                      
 
Nomura’s news release is found in the following link 
https://www.nomuraholdings.com/csr/society/relief.html .  
 
 
  


